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Landsborough Primary School 
Newsletter 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Welcome everyone to the 2024 school year at Landsborough 
Primary School. It is fantastic to be out here and a part of your 
lovely community and school. It has been a bit of a whirlwind, 
that’s for sure, but the staff, students and families have definitely 
been very welcoming, especially the staff bus trip into Amphi on 
day 1, where Miss Georgie and Therese had 35 minutes each way 
to quiz me! 
 

With student absences, we will be looking at a more formal 
process of letting us know through the year, but in the meantime 
you are welcome to text me on my mobile 0400 502 355 
particularly on a Monday or Tuesday when Miss Georgie isn’t in to 
let me know about any absences, change in pick up situations or 
early departures and late arrivals. 
 

We also ask that you be a bit vigilant over the next few weeks as 
there is some Covid going through our community at the 
moment. We have a few RAT Kits available at the office, but have 
placed an order for more and will send them home with the 
students once they arrive. Also we have some supplies arriving 
from Breakfast Club on Tuesday that will be made available to 
families. Once they have arrived, we will let everyone know what 
we have. 
 

Thank you again to everyone for welcoming me into the 
Landsborough community and I look forward to working with you 
all throughout 2024! 



 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Term 1 Cluster Days at Amphitheatre PS – Mon 12th Feb, Mon 26th Feb and Monday 25th March 

Labour Day Holiday (No School) – Monday 11th March 
NAPLAN Opens (Year 3 and 5 Students Only) – Wednesday 11th March 

NAPLAN Closes – Monday 25th March 
Family Easter Lunch – Wednesday 27th March 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 28th March 


